Newsletter and Journal Committee Report
The first issue of the CSL newsletter went out in December and starting this month, we will publish an issue every other month.  Srs. Cecelia and Joanna and Br. John David are on the committee and work to provide items for the newsletter.  Last month I sent out an email to the community asking everyone to summit items and giving them some parameters and deadlines.
In March, we plan to publish a journal that will consist of all types of items such as artwork, poetry, historical information, reflections and some longer articles.  The journal will be published twice a year in Lent and Advent.  
We will introduce the membership to both publications at the Chapter meeting on February 12 and encourage everyone to share their thoughts and talents with the community.
Sr. Toni 

